
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Pearson, Tim <TimPearson@gov.sc.gov>

CC: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/16/2012 11:37:14 AM

Subject: FW: Press Statement re Jason Flatt Act

See request below for public bill signing ceremony.
 
From: Wylie Tene [mailto:wtene@afsp.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2012 11:30 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Helen Pridgen

Subject: RE: Press Statement re Jason Flatt Act
 
Hi Rob,
 
Hope you are well.  Just wanted to touch base, I realize you are very busy.  Helen Pridgen, our South Carolina Area 
Director just dropped off a letter requesting a public signing of the Jason Flatt Act.  Do you know if this would be 
possible?  It would undoubtedly generate much positive media, since youth suicide prevention is such an important 
and sadly, very current issue. 
 
If a public signing is not feasible, we would still very much like a statement or quote, that we can include in a press 
release and post on our website etc.  If possible, we would like to put this release out early next week.
 
Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Wylie G. Tene
American Foundation for Suicide Prevention
Public Relations Manager
212-363-3500 ext. 2024
wtene@afsp.org
 
Reporting on suicide? Visit www.afsp.org/media for recommendations for safely reporting about suicide.
 
From: Wylie Tene 

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 4:24 PM

To: 'robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov'

Cc: Helen Pridgen; Nicole Cardarelli

Subject: Press Statement
 
Hi Rob,
 
It was great speaking with you moments ago. 
 
We would like to get a short quote or statement from Governor Haley regarding her support and passage of the Jason 
Flatt Act.  The American Foundation for Suicide Prevention and the Jason Flatt Foundation are planning to put out a 
press release announcing that this legislation has been signed into law.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.
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Kind regards,
 
Wylie G. Tene
American Foundation for Suicide Prevention
Public Relations Manager
212-363-3500 ext. 2024
wtene@afsp.org
 
Reporting on suicide? Visit www.afsp.org/media for recommendations for safely reporting about suicide.
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